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SWWA BARREL TOUR BACKGROUND


The South Willamette Wineries Association (SWWA) currently represents 16 wineries in the Willamette Valley that were previously unknown and un-marketed. Twelve of these wineries have come together for the Association’s 8th annual Barrel Tour, which provides guests the chance to tour some of Willamette Valley’s finest wineries on June 12th, 19th, and 26th. 


The tour will take guests to four different wineries on each date, and will include three different wine selections and appetizers per winery. A one-day pass is $60 per guest, which covers viticulture education, all wine and appetizers, and deluxe charter buses provided by Sunshine Limo Service.

FORMATION OF THE SOUTH WILLAMETTE WINERIES ASSOCIATION


The SWWA evolved out of the Wineries of Lane County, a group of 14 Eugene-area wineries that had limited capability to promote themselves. As demand grew for more information about the wineries, Wineries of Lane County became SWWA, with the intention of improving social outreach to the community and attracting more visitors to the Willamette Valley region.


The Willamette American Viticulture area, which has been determined by how many grape-growing areas there are within the region, stretches from Portland to Cottage Grove. There are currently 20 wineries within this region, 16 of which have joined the SWWA. The association hired marketing director Denise Vendley, and Public Relations Strategist Jessica Sturges, to launch a campaign to bring these previously underrepresented wineries into the public eye.

FORWARD THINKING FOR SOUTH WILLAMETTE WINERIES

Both Vendley and Sturges believe that the Willamette American Viticulture area is large enough to become a travel destination as popular as Sonoma Valley or Napa Valley. The Oregon scenic bikeway recently added the SWWA so that travelers can follow trails between wineries by foot or on bike. Sturges and Vendley say that because Eugene has an airport, the region has the full potential to draw wine connoisseurs and travelers from across the nation.


Since being hired, Sturges updates SWWA on Facebook and Twitter pages, interacts with wine-bloggers, and sends information about SWWA events to local publications and websites. Vendley has created several new advertisements for the association, and is in the process of renovating the SWWA’s website. The upcoming Barrel Tour is the duo’s next opportunity to get community members and tourists familiar with the viticulture of the South Willamette Valley.

IMPROVEMENTS TO THE ANNUAL BARREL TOUR


The 2010 Barrel Tour has been improved this year—including more SWWA member wineries than last year, as well as the addition of a third tour date. On June 12th, guests will tour Chateau Lorane, Silvan Ridge Winery, Domaine Meriwether, and Lavelle Vineyards. The June 19th tour date will include Benton-Lane Winery, High Pass Winery, Pfeiffer Winery and Shadow Mountain. The final tour date, June 26th, will bring guests to King Estate Winery, Saginaw Vineyard, Iris Vineyards, and Territorial Vineyards. 


There are four additional wineries that are not included in the Barrel Tour, but are members of the SWWA and open year round, including RainSong Vineyard, Sarver Winery, Capitello Winery, and Noble Estate Winery. 
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